

National Coordination System Committee Conference Call Agenda

Team Meeting see invite for link

November 08, 2022

Time: 1100 MST

Facilitator: NCSC Chair (Sean Peterson)

Participants: *Jerilynnee, Kimberli Hoffman, Katie Williamson, Nancy Ellsworth, Julie Polutnik, Brendan Neylon, Gina Dingman*

Agenda Items & Notes	Presenter
NWCG Update: NTR	Katie O'Hara
NCSC: Update on any changes to current/carry over items. <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Extension Request Form• Vacant NCSC position• Position Descriptions• Review of Charter	All Sean All All
Round Robin /SC Projects Updates <ul style="list-style-type: none">○ Dispatch Position and Curriculum Management SC: Gina Dingman○ National Interagency Computer Aided Dispatch SC: David Lee○ Website Redevelopment Project: Sean Peterson○ CDAT	All
Date and Time of Next Call: December 13, 2022	

Extension Request Form: Sean extension request form submitted to NWCG for approval.

Vacant NCSC Position: Did not receive any nominations. Sean will update the memorandum and send to Jim Karels with the Association of State Foresters for wider distribution.

Dispatch PDs: Sean: Expecting an update from the USFS at their annual Operations meeting next week. Brian Rhodes will be giving an update.

Katie: On the DOI side, reached out to Travis Bradshaw, DOI is not going to look at dispatch PDs in the next several months but do plan to work with the Forest Service collectively.

NCSC Charter: Sean: We should really review and update this annually, but he cannot find a copy of it.

Nancy: When trying to do the NCCM charter she used the NCSC charter as an example so will do some digging.

NCSC Notes Posting: Sean: Went through the last 6 years of notes and sent them to Katy to post to our website.

DPCM: Gina: Found some things that weren't working in D-110. Hillary is working on updates and will update in the next couple of weeks. You can also get it from GBCC.

Gina: D-310 needs some tweaks to supplies. IROC is already working forward to be completed the second week of December or so. Review that came in from CA, if you don't have rosters completed a specific way it makes it difficult for the wizards.

D-311/D-312: Took a hard look at what needs to be included and excluded and formed a group. Face to face in January at GBCC. Will reach out to Bighorn to move forward.

NICADS: Kimberley Hoffman (standing in for David Lee): There will soon be a series of instructional videos that are a little bit delayed for WildCAD E. 8 videos 8-10 minutes long anticipated to go live mid-November.

National Coordination System Committee Conference Call Agenda

Team Meeting see invite for link

November 08, 2022

Time: 1100 MST

Katie: Do you know what the mapping system is going to look like? It is going to be a combination of EGP/local/google maps platform. Bighorn is getting the service layers from EGP and then add any local layers. Base will pretty much look like google maps and can add local shape files.

Katie: Did they fix the point of origin layer? Will this be corrected in WildCAD-E? Kimberley: If you reduce the map size and put the lat/long in, it will skew the location. Kimberley will ask Brian Booher about it at NICADS next week.

WildCAD had a trespass fire that went to litigation and it was not clear from the records. Katie, will send an email to Julie Polutnik as well.

Julie: first training video for WildCAD looking to have out next week. Second video, two weeks later and second will entail data cleanup.

End to end testing will be starting in December, with integration testing at the end of January. Resource integration is pretty confident. One master roster between all the systems. IRWIN 8 will be the third week of March. Integration testing most likely in Boise.

FCAT: Kara, per TEAMS message: "I have been working on/with SAIC (Data Architecture folks for IRWIN and WildCAD re: building a Service -Query specific to the FCAT data elements. Additionally I have lined up Craig Thompson to design a Dashboard for it that would include the "results" - image below. Looking at this as a "better" option. We wouldn't have to maintain an application, but able to get results without fear they have been "altered."

				\$ 405,356 Dsp Ctr Total Cost				
						Applying Baseline		
ratio figuring						Baseline \$ 2,000		
Workload Portion Agency %								
Sum of All Agencies Workload	0.99753	100.00%		Unadjusted Portion	Adjust to Baseline	Above Baseline	Final Agency Adjusted Totals	
WYBHF	0.13846	13.88%		\$ 56,267	\$ -	\$ 56,267	\$ 56,097	WYBHF
WYBIP	0.00546	0.55%		\$ 2,220	\$ -	\$ 2,220	\$ 2,214	WYBIP
WYCDS	0.02212	2.22%		\$ 8,989	\$ -	\$ 8,989	\$ 8,962	WYCDS
WYCDX	0.16193	16.23%		\$ 65,802	\$ -	\$ 65,802	\$ 65,603	WYCDX
WYSHF	0.27695	27.76%		\$ 112,541	\$ -	\$ 112,541	\$ 112,201	WYSHF
WYWAAL	0.00191	0.19%		\$ 778	\$ 2,000	\$ -	\$ 2,000	WYWAAL
WYWBD	0.207	20.75%		\$ 84,115	\$ -	\$ 84,115	\$ 83,861	WYWBD
WYWRA	0.18369	18.41%		\$ 74,644	\$ -	\$ 74,644	\$ 74,418	WYWRA
0	0	0.00%		\$ -	\$ -	\$ -	\$ -	0
		100.00%		\$ 405,356	\$ 2,000	\$ 404,578	\$ 405,356	

Website Redevelopment: USFS has not identified a permanent Business Lead yet. Megan Kephart will be keeping it afloat until then.

Gina: Local dispatch centers still having difficulties gaining access in some cases to current websites and lack the ability and battling the powers to gain them access. Ryan is working with Stephen Nelson to get access and a path moving forward between now and November 23'.

Julie: IROC 10.3 deployed this morning. Operational name for viper resources. Validation on vin and serial numbers to prevent duplicates. Updates to irrelevant info on incident info tab. Fall newsletter went out last week. 10.4 will start testing, billing orgs (gov't non-dispatch units/caches/vendor orgs). Soft delete of locations in portal. Flag, is IROC managed? PPT for Australia. PPT for Fall Center Managers meeting. IRWIN Integration testing is end of January. How we set up configuration of rosters and being on the same page with other applications. Sent message to Kenan.

Will set our annual face to face meeting at the December 13 meeting.